
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=68297 

MSC News seeks sales tax questions
(KNZA)--Brown County voters, on November 5, will decide whether or not to
approve a 10-year, half-cent countywide retailers sales tax for the Hiawatha
Community Hospital to fund capital improvements and refinance the hospital's
current bond.

MSC Radio News wants to hear your questions.

We will talk with Hiawatha Community Hospital CEO John Broberg, and pose
your questions to him.

Submit your questions to mscnewsradio@gmail.com no later than 6 p.m. on
Sunday, October 27, then join us for a special edition of More Than Just a
Soundbite, Wednesday, October 30, at 6:15 a.m. and 1:05 p.m. on KNZA 103.9
FM.

If approved by voters, 100 percent of the sales tax proceeds, estimated at around
$750,000 annually, would go to the Hiawatha hospital.
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